Steam Mills Primary News
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Well done to all of Year 6 — you made us proud with
your positive attitude and resilience! A big thank you
to the Year 5 who have been very supportive and
understanding.

Today a very excited Class 1 left for their trip to Bristol
Aquarium — more news next week!

We have noticed that names have become
faded on the labels in jumpers etc. It would be
great if you could check them over this Class 1
weekend so that we are able to reunite them 9

with their owners when they are left on the field Carfnel, Isla and Finley
etcl Class 2

Anais, Archie, Ethan,
QOliver ahd Phoebe

Superstars

Class 3
Jacob and Maddie
e The inaugural meeting of the Global Citizens Class ¢
Club was held this week. The children have Anya and Josh

already come up with lofs of exciting ideas -
we will provide them with space on the newsletter
in future weeks to share them with youl!

Wrap Around Care

We have started to take bookings for our after
school care provision in September. If you have
not booked a place and would like your child to
aftend, please contact Mel in the school office.
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